
Here is a 4 year rotation plan 

It includes Spring and Autumn planting.  This helps you choose which crop 

replaces one you have already harvested.  

 

Plot 1  

 
Plot 2  
 

Plot 3  
 

Plot 4  
 

Spring and summer 
planting: potatoes  
tomatoes, courgettes  
Autumn planting: 
onions, leeks, garlic 
(or green manure for 
soil improvement)  

Spring and summer 
planting: carrots, 
parsnips, beetroot, 
celery, spinach, chard  
Autumn planting: 
green manure such as 
grazing rye to break 
up soil  

Spring and summer 
planting: brassicas, 
such as cabbage, 
broccoli, cauliflower  
Autumn planting: 
winter brassicas, ie 
kale, sprouts  
 

Spring and summer 
planting: (after 
harvesting leeks and 
onions) peas and 
beans  
Winter planting:  
Green manure such 
as vetch 

Spring and summer 
planting: (after 
harvesting leeks and 
onions) peas and 
beans  
Winter planting:  
Green manure such 
as vetch 

  
Spring and summer 
planting: potatoes  
tomatoes, courgettes  
Autumn planting: 
onions, leeks, garlic 
(or green manure for 
soil improvement)  

  
Spring and summer 
planting: carrots, 
parsnips, beetroot, 
celery, spinach, chard  
Autumn planting: 
green manure such as 
grazing rye to break 
up soil  

  
Spring and summer 
planting: brassicas, 
such as cabbage, 
broccoli, cauliflower  
Autumn planting: 
winter brassicas, ie 
kale, sprouts  
 

Spring and summer 
planting: brassicas, 
such as cabbage, 
broccoli, cauliflower  
Autumn planting: 
winter brassicas, ie 
kale, sprouts  
 

  
Spring and summer 
planting: (after 
harvesting leeks and 
onions) peas and 
beans  
Winter planting:  
Green manure such 
as vetch 

  
Spring and summer 
planting: potatoes  
tomatoes, courgettes  
Autumn planting: 
onions, leeks, garlic 
(or green manure for 
soil improvement)  

  
Spring and summer 
planting: carrots, 
parsnips, beetroot, 
celery, spinach, chard  
Autumn planting: 
green manure such as 
grazing rye to break 
up soil  

Spring and summer 
planting: carrots, 
parsnips, beetroot, 
celery, spinach, chard  
Autumn planting: 
green manure such as 
grazing rye to break 
up soil  

  
Spring and summer 
planting: brassicas, 
such as cabbage, 
broccoli, cauliflower  
Autumn planting: 
winter brassicas, ie 
kale, sprouts  
 

Spring and summer 
planting: (after 
harvesting leeks and 
onions) peas and 
beans  
Winter planting:  
Green manure such 
as vetch 

  
Spring and summer 
planting: potatoes  
tomatoes, courgettes  
Autumn planting: 
onions, leeks, garlic 
(or green manure for 
soil improvement)  

 

 


